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Donna Conkling

From: Rich Paladino <rnjpal@comcast.net>

Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2021 4:38 PM

To: Clerk's Department; Mayor

Subject: Naming Field

CAUTION: External sender. 

As a former Head Football Coach at Scarsdale High School, I fully support the effort to name the football field 

at Crossways after Rippy Phillips. What a wonderful way to say thank you for all he’s done for the kids in 

Scarsdale! I think it would be great for kids if every town in America had their own Rippy!  

 

Rich Paladino (Coach Pal) 

--  

Rich & Joyce 

Longboat Key, Florida 

 

Sent from Gmail Mobile 


